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“In A Nutshell”
2016 Save the Dates:
See updates and more detailed 
information on our family website 
myhuthfamily.com

Vol. 14    Issue 5

Letter from The Huth Family President

Hope you all had  
a wonderful  
Holiday Season.  
Welcome to 2016!    

Time sure flies  
by…what  
happened 
to 2015? 
So, with that being  
said the 2016 Huth  
Family Reunion will be here before you know it.  

Intended for Planning Meeting dates to be published in the 
last edition but it slipped by so here’s a schedule to mark your 
calendar.  

Hope you are able to attend. 

Saturday     March 5, 2016       10A-12P 
Saturday     May 14, 2016         10A-12P 
Saturday     June 18, 2016        10A-12P 

Get involved, keep the tradition alive.

Location: 
Huth Companies Office 
1245 S. Cleve.-Mass. Rd.  
Hemlock Bldg. Suite 8 
Copley, OH 44321

Until next time... Be safe, be happy, enjoy life and family. 
JR (7) Chair, Huth Family Reunion Planning Committee

ATTENTION TEENS: We are awarding service credits for the tweens and teens who need social 
service credits or volunteer hours for school. We need your help with our new Huth Games and with 
set-up and clean up. Please sign-up to participate and help. We share stories and make memories.

We look forward to seeing you at the 
2016 Huth Family Reunion Friday,  
July 15, (Golf Outing) Saturday,  
July 16, and Sunday July 17th.   
(Sportman’s Club- Copley, Ohio)

The GOP convention is the same 
weekend as the reunion.  
Get your hotel  
reservations early!	

July 15 - Golf Outing – For further info 
visit:hlhuthgolfbenefit.org/SaveTheDate/

July 16 &17 - The 2016 Family directory 
will be distributed Saturday morning. 
DEADLINE for Family listed updates 
including new addresses and emails 
is April 1, 2016. Please send your 
updated email or address to: The Huth 
Companies address in Blue. 

We have lots of activities in store,  
something for everyone. 

 

Invite a new  
family member 
to join us!

˿



Sharon, Sean, Christine & Del

Congrats to D. 
Eric (12) on his 
new baby girl!

Neal Ryan  
& Dana (12) 

Dan Dicenzi 
(7)

REMINDER: Have you sent your pledge in for this year’s reunion? If you pledged a couple of years back 
to pay it forward, but you don’t remember what you pledged, no worries. You can re-pledge at this 
year’s reunion or mail your pledge to Dick Huth at 1245 S. Cleve.-Mass. Rd., Hemlock  
Building #8, Akron, OH 44321 or call 330-666-3070. Thank you for your generous gifts!

FAMILY SPOTLIGHT



PLEDGES TO DATE
2015            2016

 

Thanks to all of you who 
have been so generous 
throughout the years. 

We know that everyone can’t 
afford to make a contribution 
or pledge every year,  but we 
want EVERYONE to attend the 
Huth Family Reunion. 

This year we are distributing 
our NEW 2016 Family 
Directory. 

Help us with your donation, 
so we can continue to publish 
a Huth Family Directory that 
everyone loves!  

You are also helping our 
Communications committee 
keep our family contact 
information current. 

If you want to be listed in our 
new 2016 Family Directory, 
please send your contact 
information or changes to: 

The Huth Companies  
C/o Huth Family Reunion  (the 
address is on the front of this 
newsletter).

Reach out and assign a 
family member to keep 
emails, addresses and family 
information up-to-date.

DEADLINE FOR PUBLISHING 
is APRIL 1, 2016  

FAMILY SPOTLIGHT

Elizabeth (7) Rodenbaugh

Carol (12) and Drew Benson

Neal & Dana Ryan (12)

Elizabeth (7) Rodenbaugh and Del Sean, (Del’s son) Sharon, 
(Sean’s wife) Del (7)
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The Henry &  
Laura Huth Family  
Mission and Goals 

“Keep our family heritage strong in thought and deeds. Our 
family values are rooted in love, empathy and compassion 

for each other and the community we serve.  Let’s make 
memories and have fun!” 

1. Continue effective communications with each other in the 
best way possible. (The Acorn-our newsletter, Facebook, 
websites, photographs, video, email, snail-mail and 
encouragements-cards) 

2. Lead with the empathy and compassion that my 
Grandmother displayed, while raising 12 children 
through tough times during the depression.  

3. Encourage the second, third and fourth generations to 
help support all efforts of our family foundation and 
reunions. 

 

Huth Companies Office 
1245 S. Cleve-Mass Rd.  

Hemlock Bldg. Suite 8 
Copley, OH 44321 

 

Huth Companies Office 
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